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Update: North West PHSDSBC

The above Chamber meeting was scheduled for 7 August 2019. After long deliberations on the issue
that the employer is not providing reports, providing incorrect and incomplete information and is only
issuing reports on the day of Camber meetings, parties agreed that all agenda points be deferred to a
caucus meeting that Council will fund for the following reasons:

e The employer will provide all reports on agenda points by 28 August 2019
e Copies of polices to be reviewed will be provided on 13 August 2019

Labour will then decide which reports will be discussed in the next Chamber meeting and which points
will be removed from the agenda. The next chamber meeting will be on 3 October 2019.

Members will be kept informed of developments and are welcome to contact the PSA
Provincial Office for further clarity.
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